
                                     Conducted Ethical Exam 
 

On dated October 24,2024 ,the Ethical Exam, which was arranged in association 

with the Guru Gobind Singh Study Circle, was enthusiastically attended by 

students from Sri Guru Tegh Bahadur Khalsa College, Anandpur Sahib. This 

program sought to raise youth understanding of Sikh ideas, moral development, 

and ethical ideals. The test gave students a chance to consider the Sikh Gurus' 

teachings and how applicable they are to today's problems. This cooperative 

endeavor promoted spiritual development and a sense of social responsibility by 

motivating students to preserve truth, honesty, and compassion. The college's 

involvement demonstrates its dedication to developing well-rounded people with a 

foundation in moral and cultural principles. 
 


